MOW WEEKLY UPDATE!

8/24/2010

It is time for the next edition of the MOW Weekly Update. We have all the great news of
the railroad in one little publication. So let’s get started.

WEEK IN REVIEW:

Tuesday: A good crew worked in the shops on Tuesday. Richard, Gene, and Heather
all went down and removed a pulley from the rock shaker for further repair. Mike H.
continued work on the backhoe brakes and made good progress, and Leonard worked on
retrofitting one of the guards for the shaker pulley.

Thursday: Mike H. continued work on the case backhoe brakes and is near completion
with that project.

Saturday: Chris led the crew on Saturday. They worked on the switch in the Setzer
tunnel, they added missing cotter pins, cleaned and lubed the switch. They also worked
on clearing a space for a guage rod to address a widening gauge issue on the setzer spur.
In the afternoon they helped the upholstery shop move some equipment around and
further settle into their new work space. Good job crew.

WEEK AHEAD:

Tuesday: We will be meeting in the shops as normal to do shoppy things and such fun
things. We will meet at 3:00 p.m. for those not bound to the office and at 5:00 p.m. for
those living by the clock.

Thursday: NO MOW ON THRUSDAY!

Saturday: We have much to do on the line, so we will be meeting at the shops at 8:00
a.m.

See you out on the line,

John, Sandy, and Chris



